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I was in the room while the others gave their testimony in support of this bill. It hurt so 

much to hear the many people who have lost their loved ones, the survivors of 

addiction,  and how much of a ripple affect this crisis has within the community. I 

believe that saving lives and giving access to life saving medicines is a measure we 

can afford to take. Bless all of the people brave enough to share their life stories in 

hopes to pass this bill.  

 

Christina 


